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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/252 
 
Subject: Referral Pathways for Gastroenterology and Direct Access Endoscopy 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

We would like to request information pertaining to the referral 
pathways for Gastroenterology and Direct Access Endoscopy 
within the NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire ICB region.  
 
Could you please confirm the processes in which patients are 
offered choice for eligible providers and referred into these 
services, and, if possible, provide a referral pathway flow? 

Please refer to our GP repository site, Remedy, which holds all 
referral pathway information.  
 
Here is the link: 
https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/adults/gastroenterology-and-
colorectal-surgery/fit-faecal-immunochemical-test/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 3 October 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


